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NORTH CHARLESTON, S.C. – Deputies responded shortly after midnight April 28, 2022, to
Hitching Post Road in West Ashley for a report of a disturbance and assault. A short time later, a
woman arrived at MUSC with a gunshot wound, which was not life-threatening. Deputies believe
the injury was connected to the Hitching Post Road incident.

CCSO continues to investigate. No arrests have been made. Anyone with information can
contact CCSO at 843-743-7200.

A copy of the incident report is available upon request to aknapp@charlestoncounty.org.
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